Board of Assessors – March 24, 2008
The meeting was called to order at 5:35PM by Chairman Willisson.  Also present was Harry Johnson.  Marjorie Sanford was absent.
1. The minutes of March 17th were approved as written.
2. There was a discussion on the remaining abatements.
3. Board approved Terri bringing the discs of the 2007 & 2008 field cards to Ad-Print to be printed.
4. Pace worked on the letter to the Petnov’s.  There was a lengthy discussion on the application.  Technically, the  Petnov’s can’t apply as their daughter’s are the legal owners.  Pace to write a letter explaining that.  Terri to mail with a copy of the law.
5. Pace worked on 8 of 58 letter for 5 Winterberry Lane.  Terri to copy and mail.

6. The Board reviewed more of the abatement applications.
Meeting was adjourned at 8:50pm. 

The following were signed:

Salary Voucher - $1,440.40

Expense voucher - $102.77
Excise abatements

Real estate abatement certificates

Respectfully,

Secretary
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